
Addendum  
 
(2 October 2008) 
 
This submission states that "the suspension of [the Racial Discrimination Act] is not accepted by 
the Territory as consistent with the principles of good public policy." 
 
In making this statement, and in making recommendations on income management and five 
year leases that "would facilitate the reinstatement of the Racial Discrimination Act 1975", the 
NTG intended that this position should also apply to the Anti Discrimination Act (NT). 
 
The NTG consequently makes the following additional key recommendations to those 
previously released in September 2008: 
• That Northern Territory laws concerning discrimination must apply to all areas and acts 

occurring in the Territory. 
• That the Commonwealth's NTER legislation be amended to remove the "exclusion of a law 

of the Northern Territory that deals with discrimination so far as it would otherwise apply", 
thereby reinstating the application of the Anti Discrimination Act (NT). 
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